Greetings Chairman and Committee Members,

Please oppose HB1508, keep our Auditor working for the People and not an
appointment by the Governor. The Auditor is the People’s voice to hold
government accountable. Every day our voice is getting smaller. Please oppose
this bill and stand for the people.

Sincerely,

Kathy Monti

1201 282" St. SW
Berthold, ND 58718
glassykathy@yahoo.com



